
MANAGER’S DESK FOR THURSDAY, OCTOBER 3, 2019 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 THE LETTER MONTH COUNT CONTINUES TO CLIMB. 62 LETTERS ARRIVED YESTERDAY, 

ALL WRITTEN IN SEPTEMBER, BRINGING OUR LETTER COUNT TO 855. THAT’S 99 OVER 

THE GOAL. AND THE SURING TRANSMITTER FUND CONTINUES TO GROW. ANOTHER $2,475 

WAS RECEIVED YESTERDAY FOR THIS IMPORTANT PROJECT. THE TOTAL RECEIVED IS 

NOW AT $45,982.05. THAT’S 43.7% OF THE $105,000 NEEDED. PRAISE THE LORD! KEEP 

PRAYING.  

WE HAVE MENTIONED WE ARE LOOKING FOR ‘OVER AND ABOVE’ GIFTS FOR THE 

TRANSMITTER PROJECT. AND I’M JUST AS EXCITED OVER THE GENEROUS SUPPORT WE 

HAVE SEEN DURING SEPTEMBER AND NOW THESE FIRST DAYS OF OCTOBER. ALONG 

WITH THAT, WE HAVE SEEN A NUMBER OF LISTENERS SIGNING UP FOR THE EZ-GIVING 

PLAN THIS PAST MONTH. WE ARE THANKFUL FOR THE COMMITMENT OF THESE 

LISTENERS TO GIVE ON A MONTHLY BASIS.  

I MISSED MENTIONING THAT YESTERDAY WAS A VERY IMPORTANT DAY FOR ONE OF 

OUR STAFF MEMBERS. OUR SECRETARY/RECEPTIONIST, PEGGY WENTLAND, 

CELEBRATED A BIRTHDAY. AND MAY SHE CELEBRATE MANY MORE WHILE ON STAFF 

HERE AT WRVM. 

ON MY DESK I FOUND THIS LETTER, IN TIME FOR LETTER MONTH NO LESS,  THAT SAYS: 

DEAR MIKE, WE WOULD LIKE TO EXPRESS HOW MUCH WE ENJOYED SINGING AT WAUSAU 

EAST HIGH SCHOOL RECENTLY. WE APPRECIATE THE OPPORTUNITY TO USE THE TALENT 

GOD HAS GIVEN US TO MINISTER WITH OUR MUSIC. WE PRAY THE PEOPLE WERE UPLIFTED 

AND BLESSED. WE ENJOYED COMING TO YOUR AREA AND WE THANK YOU FOR YOUR 

EFFORTS IN MAKING THE DAY SUCH A WONDERFUL EXPERIENCE FOR US. MAY GOD RICHLY 

BLESS YOU! (IT’S SIGNED:) RONNIE, MICHAEL AND PAUL, THE BOOTH BROTHERS.  

I HAD A CHANCE TO CATCH UP WITH THEM AGAIN IN PIGEON FORGE AT THE NATIONAL 

QUARTET CONVENTION. CHECK OUT THE PICTURE ON OUR FACEBOOK! 

I ALSO GOT TO SPEND SOME TIME WITH ERNIE HAASE. HE IS VERY EXCITED TO BE 

COMING TO WISCONSIN TO SING FOR US ON NOVEMBER 23 AT THE OCONTO FALLS HIGH 

SCHOOL PERFORMING ARTS CENTER. TICKETS ARE NOW ON SALE FOR $15 OR $25 EACH. 

THANKS AGAIN FOR YOUR ENCOURAGEMENT AS YOU WROTE DURING LETTER MONTH 

AND CONTINUE TO SUPPORT THIS MINISTRY WITH YOUR PRAYERS AND GIFTS. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


